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Hello, 

         This bill, if passed, would add taxes to Oregonians who are already struggling 

with the economy and being able to buy the necessary items for life especially those 

on a fixed income. Further more the people in rural areas have to drive farther for 

work, groceries, etc and therefore would be taxed even more if this was passed. This 

would also put a huge tax on the agricultural businesses that use diesel for 

machinery but never drive on the road with said machinery meaning they are 

essentially taxed without representation.  I strongly urge you to oppose this bill as it 

would negatively affect Oregonians. Thank you and God bless. 


